
Opposition to House Bill 3076: 

1. Creating a new level of bureaucracy will not stop criminals from committing crime 
with or without firearms.  Oregon does not have a good track record of creating new 
agencies or systems, like the ACA boondoggle. 

2. Punishing small businesses and law-abiding citizens with new laws and fees to 
exercise a God given right is clearly unconstitutional and fighting this infringement is 
going to cost the state and law-abiding citizens a lot of money. 

3. The government of Oregon is clearly trying to take away our 2nd amendment rights by 
overregulating and making firearms cost prohibitive.  We all the end goal of these 
groups and government officials is disarms the citizens of this state. 

4. In the end of this bill is implemented it will but a lot of small businesses out of 
business and make it harder for Oregonians to defend themselves and their 
property. 


